KEEPING IT CLEAN & SAFE: For Coaches and Parents
 

Van Cortlandt Park is a mecca for the cross country running community as meets have been held here since 1914. Help us keep this location clean, safe and beautiful for the runners of today, tomorrow and the years to come. Van Cortlandt Park's standard rules & regulations are simple, so we can host the best possible events here. Please follow the rules below and encourage others who may not have read this page to do the same:

 

Tents & Hanging Out
· Park staff must be able to see through tents.

· Tents must be limited to 10 x 10 pop ups with NO STAKING. Use sandbags or backpacks to anchor tents. Placement may be anywhere outside of the Parade Ground track and not inside Memorial Grove.

· School names and banners may be only ON or INSIDE the tent. No flags please.
· No tying off of trees.

· Your garbage is carry-in-carry-out. Bring garbage bags and teach your students this civic duty to apply anywhere and to show respect for this legendary park. Pitching in this way also cuts down on the costs for this event.

· Barbequing is only allowed behind the pool building at 242nd St.
· No Alcoholic beverages.
Thank you and have a wonderful day!!!!

